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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is always nice to hear how our 

former students are getting on at their 

secondary schools and doing so well.  I 

was very pleased to see Dante Selby, 

who left us last July, being mentioned 

in Barnwell’s newsletter.  Dante is one 

of the highest scoring students and is 

well on his way to scoring 100 points 

for his positive attitude to school.  Well 

done Dante! 

School Uniform 

I have noticed that non-uniform items 

are being worn to school, i.e. coloured 

socks, pink hairbands etc.  Please 

ensure your child comes to school in 

the correct school uniform colours. 

Contact Details 

Please could all parents and carers 

ensure that we have up-to-date 

telephone numbers in case we need to 

contact you.  On several occasions 

recently we have been unable to 

contact parents as we have not been 

notified of changes in telephone 

numbers.  Thank you. 

World Book Day 

There were some brilliant costumes to 

celebrate World Book Day yesterday 

and prizes were given out to the 

winners in today’s assembly.   

 

 

 

 

 

The PofFW held a good as new book 

sale after school and raised the sum of 

£27.35. 

                     

Marie Curie Cancer Care 

Daffodils for the above charity are on 

sale in the office throughout March.     

                 

GO-Girl Project 

Stevenage Sporting Futures are 

running a GO-Girl project in Stevenage 

schools.  The sessions are aimed at girls 

aged 4 – 11 years.  There is no cost 

involved. The sessions start at 

Featherstone Wood on Thursday, 21st 

April after school and run right 

through to the end of the summer 

term.  If your child is interested, 

please come to the office to collect 

more information and booking form. 

SPLAT Holiday Club 

SPLAT  Holiday Club will be running 

throughout the Easter Holiday – 4th to 

15th April – from 7.30 a.m. to 6.15 p.m. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://steadlaneprimary.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/daffodil-pin.jpg&imgrefurl=http://steadlaneprimary.org/?p=4948&h=188&w=300&tbnid=DKyMIYJJGMcbAM:&docid=aa0cMIkE4VYczM&ei=LmnZVpLNEsSNUZD-gegJ&tbm=isch


For further details, or to book a place, 

call 07514188258 or book online at 

www.splatstevenage.co.uk. 

Star Learners 

Our Star Learners this week are:- 

Reception  -  Franky Curran 
Year 1  -  Anesa Bytyqi 
Year 2  -  Shawn Saunderson 
Year 3  -  Jessica Hossain 
Year 4  -  Andrew Camp 
Year 6  -  Kane Grimes 
 
Well done everyone – keep up the good 
work! 

                

Attendance 

The winners of this week’s Attendance 

Trophy are Year 5 with 98.18%.  Well 

done Year 5 – this is two week’s 

running you have won.     

                   

Film Club 

Film Club will be showing the Lion 

King on Friday, 18th March.  The cost 

is £2.00 per child which includes a 

drink and popcorn.  Children should be 

collected at 5.00 p.m.  Please call at the 

office to collect a form if you would 

like your children to attend. 

Dates for your Diary 

21st March – SAT’s practice week 

25th March – Good Friday 

28th March – Easter Monday 

30th March – Exhibition Day 

1st April – End of term  (normal time) 

4th to 15th April – Easter Break 

18th April – Inset Day 

19th April – School resumes 

20th April  - SAT’s practice week 

2nd May – Bank Holiday 

9th May – SAT’s week 

30th May – Bank Holiday 

31st May to 3rd June – Half Term 

6th June – Inset Day 

13th June – Phonics Check Week 

20th June – New to Reception Meeting 

22nd – 24th June – Year 5& 6 PGL 

27th June – New to Nursery Meeting 

28th June – Reception Taster Lunch 

5th July – KS2 play to school 

6th July – KS2 play – 1.30 and 6.00 p.m. 

8th July – Sports Day & Proms 

9th July – Summer Fair 

14th July – Transition Day/Meet New 

Teacher 

22nd July – Summer Term finishes 2.00 pm 

25th July – Occasional Day 

 
 
 
Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher  
 

 


